
Moving Day

Greetings!
Today is the day!

​This is the third email in our series. We hope you have found them helpful.
After winter break, we will be sending additional emails about everything you
now have access to as part of Office 365.

Here is the series so far for your
reference:

Project Announcement
Downsizing Your Files &
Changes to Your Email
Address

Don't forget to download and set up your
DUO app so you can access your new
Office 365 email account.

PVAMU DUO Website

You will not be able to use your PVAMU student email until the move is
complete.

Don’t forget the quick guide on how to configure your mobile device, you can
visit our O365 website for the iPhone and Android instructions.

Thanks for your support and cooperation.
PVAMU CITE Team

https://youtu.be/zy5cvwwsfOk
https://www.pvamu.edu/its/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/Project-Announcement-Sent-11.17.20.pdf
https://www.pvamu.edu/its/wp-content/uploads/sites/46/Downsizing-Your-Files-Changes-to-Your-Email-12.4.20.pdf
https://www.pvamu.edu/its/faculty-staff-services/duo/


PVAMU O365
Website  ​  ​  ​

https://www.pvamu.edu/its/student-services-2/microsoft-o365/
https://www.facebook.com/PVAMUCITE/
https://twitter.com/CitePvamu
https://www.instagram.com/pvamu_cite/

